
From: Deborah A Kerr >
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 5:21 PM
To: oebmedia <oebmedia@oeb.ca>
Subject: Re file case #EB-2020-0246 hearing

I live at , where my property is seasonal, I do not live there in the winter,
therefore I should not be charged extra, period. We are the few that’s left on the island I will fight against a raise in
price of my property for Hydro! Count me in.

Deborah kerr




